



Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to a blustery start to the new half term. We luckily seemed to have 
managed to survive unscathed and thank you for your support with the later 
opening. 

Despite the shorter week the children have been very busy with Schooner taking a 
trip to The Maritime Museum and Pendennis Castle at the start of the week. Skiff 
have had another eight children who have had their acrostic poems published. We 
look forward to reading them in their books. 

The children were thrilled to be visited by Tracy Firth who delivered one of her 
Cherish assemblies that the children have been following daily. It helps with 
mindfulness and a positive mind set through short story telling and minds fulness 
practices. They asked fantastic questions and shared ideas for future stories that 
Tracy will make. She was delighted with the children’s responses, kind welcome and 
super behaviour. 

We will be selling poppies next week for Remembrance Day and a selection of 
other poppy goods ranging from 50p-£1. Year 6 children will be selling them at 
break time if your child would like to purchase something in support of the British 
Legion. 

Have a lovely weekend.Please keep safe and enjoy Bonfire Night-hopefully the 
weather will be calmer for any displays! 

Best wishes                               

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	3rd	November	2023 






House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 148
GWYNVER: 121
SENNEN: 86
PRAA SANDS: 96



 


Whole School 
attendance: 


98% 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Thursday 9th November 2023-Nasal Flu 
Monday 13th November FROMS AGM 9am 
school hall. 
Friday 17th November 2023-Children in Need 
Friday 8th December 2023 Save the Children 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 Christmas 
Concert Paul Church 6pm 
Wednesday 13th December Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 14th December Musical Instrument 
Assembly with Parents 9.30am 
Tuesday 19th December 2023-Last day of  

2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Monday 19th February 2024 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 









Meet
at Cornwall Cricket Centre

Christmas
afternoon
December 10th , 1pm to 4pm

Adults 
£5

Children 
£10

Fancy Dress competition 
(children & adults)
Festive cricket
Elf Workshop
Stalls
&

Book today at
https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/qpqkkd
or scan the QR Code


